From: Dawn F James [mailto:dfjames@globalmedinc.com] 
Sent: June 5, 2013 10:55 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: observer request EB-2013-0141

Our company would like to be an observer for this matter
Please add my email to the distribution list to receive OEB documents

Thanks
Dawn


 
My apologies. We are a manufacturing company based in Trenton Ontario. Today we received a notification re potential price change for hydro distribution re EB-2013-0141 and we’d like to keep up to date with hearings and decisions.
 
Regards
 
 
Dawn Foster-James, BA, CMA
Accounting Manager
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